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Parking and shuttle for Steele Creek Movies in the park offered  

at West State Street store 
 

Beginning June 5th and every Thursday evening in June as weather allows, the park will play 

host to free family movie night.  In anticipation of a large turn-out, arrangements have been 

made with  K-Mart of West State Street to allow parking in their lot.  Special Event buses will be 

picking up movie goers along the parking areas closest to West State Street away from the store 

entrances.  There is no charge for the ride.  Buses will run approximately every 30 minutes 

between the park and K-Mart.  Please consider utilizing this parking area.  Bus service will begin 

at 5:30 PM and will run until everyone is returned to their cars after the event. 

WXBQ 96.9 and Electric 94.9 are partnering with the city to offer four great nights of fun in 

Steele Creek Park in commemoration of its 50th anniversary.  The movie schedule for the month 

is Thursday, June 5 | The Little Rascals Save The Day, Thursday, June 12 | Despicable Me 2 

Thursday, June 19 | Smurfs 2, and Thursday, June 26 | Turbo. 

 

Concessions will be available on site with a variety of foods and beverages.  The Steele Creek 

Park train will be operating until dusk and only costs a dollar to ride.    

Come out and enjoy a free movie for the family. Movies start at dusk with kid’s activities 

beginning at 7:30. 

For more information contact Darlene Cole at 423-989-5500 or email dcole@bristoltn.org. 
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